
Mesa Regal Pickleball Club  

December 8, 2019        
www.mrpickleballclub.com  

Thanks for wearing your name badge on the courts!! 
 

SCHEDULED PLAY THIS WEEK 

 
MRPC RATINGS 

    Do you need a rating??? In order to join any skill-level MRPC activity, you need to have either a 

USAPA or MRPC rating.    If you need a MRPC rating, please contact Jacquee Ware, Ratings Committee, 

at clovistc@aol.com.  FYI: during Beginners Social on Monday and Wednesday evenings, Pat Porter 

monitors this group for those that are qualifying for a 2.5 rating.  If you have any questions, please 

contact him prior to the activity.   

HOLD MY COURT CHANGES – 2019 SEASON 

 To reserve courts MRPC members must sign up annually for Hold My Court. This is a separate sign 

up from the annual club registration. Members can reserve one court per member per day. And members 

can only reserve during "reservations available" time slots on the court schedule.  You cannot reserve 

courts if there is any ‘scheduled time’ on our SCHEDULED PLAY chart.  Remember, if you are on a court 

that is not reservable OPEN PLAY GUIDELINES rule.  That is, you can play TWO GAMES, then put 

your paddles in the rack for the next round.  And, let’s not forget to invite and help those new members 

who are not as skilled.  After all, they could be your NEW BEST FRIEND!! 

 
 

http://www.mrpickleballclub.com/


MESA REGAL TOURNAMENT – ANOTHER GREAT SUCCESS!!! 
Wow, what amazing pickleball we saw during our Mesa Regal Tournament.  It was great to see so 

many of our club members watching and appreciating the great play by all teams!!  Again, a shout out of 

THANKS to all our volunteers who dedicated themselves to ensuring all aspects of the tourney ran well 

and all players and spectators were kept happy.  So many positive comments were shared by players and 

spectators about our venue and volunteers. 

….this is our favourite tournament to come to 

…. big kudos to you and your volunteers that put on such a great and fun tournament. The effort 

and kindness are appreciated. 

….you have the best volunteers 

….we have so much fun here 

…..love the food 

…..thank you to all those that are helping….you do an amazing job 

Remember ALL THE PROCEEDS of this tournament go to run YOUR CLUB for the year 

WITHOUT a membership fee!   

Volunteer prizes each day in the draw were as follows: 

Monday – December 2 

Volunteers paddles – Greta Janzen & Murray Cox 

Volunteer Selkirk hat – Shelley Hyde 

Volunteer Paddletek Sunglasses – Brenda Bruntlett 

Tuesday – December 3 

Volunteer Paddles – Shelley Hyde & Brian Hauser 

Volunteer Gear Bag – Cheryl Kottom 

Volunteer Pickleball Pendant – Sandy Spengler 

Wednesday – December 4, 2019  

Volunteer Paddle – Judy Eagle 

Volunteer Gear Bag – Gary Fuden 

Volunteer Hat – Fred Tintori 

Volunteer Pendant – Ray Perault 

CONGRATULATIONS to our own club members who medaled in our tournament!! 

GOLD – 3.5 MD – Clarence Lindblom 

SILVER – 3.0 WD – Shelly Athmann & Colleen Janus 

Here are a few stats that you may find interesting from our three-day tournament.  Lots (316) of great 

matches!!!!   

Match Events # of 

matches 

Average time 

on court 

(min) 

Men’s 

Doubles 

Avg time 

Mixed 

Doubles 

Avg time 

Women’s 

Doubles 

Avg time 

Doubles Skill 1 to 15 124  32 31 32 

Doubles Skill 2/3 to 11 166  58 60 60 

Doubles Skill Gold 2/3 to 11 13  71 62 81** 

Doubles Skill Medal 1 to 15 13  29 30 35 

Total Matches 316     
   ** WD avg time for GOLD match is high because Shelly & Colleen were on court for over 2 hours 

in their medal match.  GREAT PLAYING, LADIES!!! 

 

 



CHRISTMAS JINGLE SOCIAL – DEC. 20th  3:00-6:00pm 

Happy Holidays Pickleballers…. 
 Mark Friday, December 20th on your calendar for our Christmas Jingle Social. We invite you to 

come and enjoy a very casual,” Christmas Social” on the pickleball patio from 3 pm to 6pm.  

 This will be a “potluck appies and goodies”, so bring your favourite munchie to share and we will 

mix and mingle. If anyone wants to lead us in some Christmas carols that would be great too.  

 We will have a couple of courts booked, if you so choose to have a fun game or two, and we will 

have a beanbag game as well. If anyone wants to bring other games please be my guest.  

This will be BYOB  

 We hope to see you all there in your fun and funny Christmas attire.  

Happy Holidays, Greta Janzen 

RECYCLING 
 It is now December – the month of celebrations so hopefully you will keep those soda and beer 

cans coming down to the courts.  REMEMBER – please crush cans if you can & NO PLASTICS (take cans 

out of your plastic bags).   

 Hammy and the boys are making the first can run of the season this week so if you are storing up 

cans, BRING THEM DOWN TO THE CLUBHOUSE so they can be included.  

MRPBClub PLAYER TOURNEY RESULTS  
Congratulations to our club members on their medal wins again this week….. 

 Mesa Regal Tournament Clarence Lindblom – GOLD – MD 3.5 

     Shelly Athmann & Colleen Janus – SILVER – WD 3.0 

 SSIPA Worlds  Jacquee Ware -    BRONZE - MXD 4.5 (70-74) 

-  BRONZE – WD 4.0 (70-74) 

     Wanda Morrison – BRONZE – WD 4.5 (60-64) 

UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS IN OUR AREA – www.pickleballtournaments.com 

BE SURE TO SIGN UP SOON TO THESE TOURNEYS BEFORE THEY ARE FULL! 
• Goodlife Pickleball Tourney – January 28-30 (non-sanctioned…you do NOT need a USAPA 

membership) 

 This is a great tourney for our club members to enter for a little fun competition.  If you need 

help logging in to enter this tourney, Nancy can help you (ndstern@shaw.ca). 

• Venture Out All City Tourney – Feb. 4-6 (sanctioned) 

• Leisure World Tourney – Feb. 13-15 (sanctioned) 

• 3rd Annual Sunland Springs Village – Feb. 24-27 (sanctioned) 

 

That’s all for this week folks…..keep positive, keep smiling, 

and happy playing!!!! 

 

 

http://www.picklenballtournaments.com/
mailto:ndstern@shaw.ca

